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January  

03 Inset Day 

04 First Day of Term 

04 Mobile library visit to school – all classes – library cards needed 

16 Y3/Y4 - Roman Baths trip 

24 Poet AF Harrold visit to school 

February  

01 Mobile library visit to school – all classes – library cards needed 

10 Last day of term 

20 First Day of Term 

March  

01 Road Safety Day 

01 Mobile library visit to school – all classes – library cards needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to our Stars of the Week and Head teacher Award Winners. 

 

Amelie, Eva, William, Jack, Ella, Bonnie, Poppy, Thea, Jasper, Theo, Arlo 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 A MESSAGE FROM MR HARVEY  
 

As we come to the end of 2022, I would like to thank all our families, staff, and children for 

everything you do for our wonderful school community.   

It has been a very busy couple of weeks with many joyful and memorable events. It was fantastic 

to take the children to watch a performance of Cinderella at the Bristol Hippodrome this week. The 

children enjoyed the colourful spectacle and festive humour. Huge thanks to the PTA for funding 

this special treat for the children.    

We have lots of exciting events planned for the New Year including a visit from the poet A.F. 

Harrold in January. Over the holiday, try to provide lots of opportunities for your child to read 

different things, maybe a spot of funny poetry, a gripping new novel, non-fiction, maps, joke books, 

comics, or magazines – there’s so much choice.   

Knowledge is a seed that grows when you read.  

We look forward to seeing the children fully recharged and ready to learn on Wednesday 4th 

January 2023. 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

 

 

  



 KEY STAGE 2 CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE  

Key Stage 2 and The School Choir put on an impressive festive performance at yesterday’s 
Christmas Carol Service whilst parents and carers kept warm with a cup of tea and mince pie.  
Thank you to the PTA for organising refreshments raising £42.50. 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 2022  
HELP BRISTOL’S HOMELESS 

 
Thank you to those who have donated items for this year’s School Christmas Appeal helping 
Bristol’s homeless through the rucksack and shoebox appeal.  Our local Church community have 
also supported the school’s chosen Christmas Appeal by donating items and £165 to the 
Rucksack and Box Project in Bristol.  

 

 
 

School Council members 
Casper, Riley, Ivy, Marnie, Flora and Seb 

 
 



 

 

BOOK OF THE WEEK  

This week’s book comes recommended by Miss Seddon 

 

 

 

Miss Seddon says, ‘I recommend the book ‘Einstein the Penguin’ by Iona Rangeley. I love this 

book because it's not only funny but full of adventure - a must for anyone who likes penguins. 

The pictures are beautiful too!’ (recommended for Y3+) 

 

Please bring library cards to school  

on  

Wednesday 4th January 2023 

for the mobile library 

 

 

 


